
  

 

September 14, 2023 
 

Randy McClure 
Rio Grande Silver, Inc. 
PO Box 610 
Creede, CO 81130 

 
RE:      Bulldog Mine Operation - File No. M-1977-215, 

 Technical Revision (TR-25) 

 TR-25, Dewater9360 Level with Water Treatment 

 
Dear Randy McClure: 
 
Your Technical Revision application for the Bulldog Mine Operation 112d-2 Hard Rock  Reclamation 
Permit, which is located in Mineral County has been filed.  All comment and review periods began on 
September 14, 2023, and a decision date has been set for October 16, 2023. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at 303-866-3567 x 8107, or by email at 
Todd.jesse@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 

Todd Jesse 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
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